LOBSTER TRAPPERS 

YOUTH SHOTGUN SPORTS TEAM

 KICKING OFF A NEW YEAR
PARENTS & GUARDIANS

We are working on plans for this year’s “Lobster Trappers” Youth Shotgun Sports Team.

We will be interviewing perspective candidates in April, with team practices beginning in May and running throughout the summer and into early fall. 

Instruction is provided by three NRA/SCTP certified coaches, along with adult volunteers who are

skilled in the various shotgun sports disciplines. Parental involvement is also highly encouraged.
There will be opportunities to participate in the Maine State shoot, held at our facility, along with the possibility of competing with teams from other clubs in New England. One new addition will be the expansion of both practice and competition throughout the year for those interested. 

We are also working on expanding the shooting experience from just Trap and Sporting Clays to include Skeet and Wobble Trap on our new ranges. Training on the wobble system will make it possible to compete in “USA Shootings” Junior Olympic program. 

The fees for joining this year’s team will be $250 for one child, $200 for a second child and $150 per child thereafter. Shotguns are available for those requiring one and practice ammunition along with hats and shooting vests will also be provided. You will be responsible for providing eye and ear protection along with shell catchers/holders. A parent or guardian should be present during practice and competitions. 
As you can see there are many new and exciting possibilities awaiting our LOBSTER TRAPPERS Youth Shotgun Sports Team. If you are interested, please respond to Lou Fraulo at loufraulo@gmail.com, by April 1st, 2022. Please use Lobster Trappers in the Subject. More information will follow upon receipt of your email indicting an interest. 

We look forward to seeing you and your Lobster Trapper safely on the range.

Sincerely,

The Youth Shotgun Sports Team Committee: Lee Harthorne, Tom Smarrella, Lou Fraulo, Chris Wheeler, Al Mexcur, Bill Scarborough and Steve Penick.

Please respond by April 1st, 2022, to: loufraulo@gmail.com 

